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Dear Participants and Esteemed Colleagues,

We are delighted to extend a warm welcome to all of you for the 5th International Conference on Cardiovascular 
Health and Community Medicine, organized by the Community Medicine Research Center (CMRC) at Chang 
Gung Memorial Hospital in Keelung, Taiwan. Our heartfelt gratitude goes out to all the healthcare professionals 
and researchers joining us for this momentous event.

For the past several editions, our conference has showcased the remarkable achievements of our cohort 
studies in the fields of endocrine disruptor, public health, mental health, liver disease, and artificial intelligence. 
These successes stand as a testament to the dedication and expertise of our community of researchers. The 
impact of this work has been felt not only within our community but also across the broader landscape of 
medical science.

In this 5th edition of our conference, we turn our attention to the intricate web of causation between 
cardiovascular health and various risk factors affecting community residents. The focus of our discussions will 
include environmental estrogens, heavy metals, air pollution, and specific lifestyle and dietary habits. It is our 
mission to shed light on the complex relationships between these factors and the cardiovascular well-being of 
our communities, as well as to explore innovative approaches to mitigating risk and enhancing public health.



We are privileged to host a diverse group of experts and scholars from around the world, each bringing their unique 
insights and research to enrich our discussions. This event, scheduled for Saturday, December 16th, 2023 (Taipei 
Time) from 08:00 to 15:30 (GMT+8), promises to be a day of discovery and collaboration that will shape the future 
of community medicine.

We invite you to share your valuable insights and experiences as we collectively work towards improving the health 
of our communities. Your contributions are the lifeblood of our conference, and we are eager to learn from your 
expertise.

We anticipate a day filled with engaging discussions, knowledge sharing, and the forging of meaningful connections. 
Thank you for being a part of this journey, and we hope you find this conference both enlightening and inspiring.

Best regards,

Dr. Yi-Sheng Chan
Conference Chair
5th International Conference on Cardiovascular Health and Community Medicine
Community Medicine Research Center

Deputy Superintendent, Chang Gung Memorial Hospital, Keelung Branch, Taiwan


